
 

Dear Valued Stakeholder 

 

 

With the 31 May 2022 deadline for EMP501 submission fast approaching,  we have noted that 
the percentage of submissions received to date is lower than expected. 
 
You are urged to encourage all employers to file their respective EMP501’s and the underlying 
IRP5’s as soon as possible, but before the deadline of 31 May 2022. 
 
Should you be aware of any challenges in filing please bring this to our attention. 
 
 

 

THE SOUTH AFRICAN REVENUE SERVICE 

 

25 May 2022 

Please do not reply to this email. Replies to this message will be sent to an unmonitored mailbox. If you have any 

questions, visit the SARS website on www.sars.gov.za. 

Legal disclaimer:  

This email is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to who it is addressed. If you have received this 

email in error, please delete the email from your system. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that 

disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly 

prohibited 

http://www.sars.gov.za/

